
  

  

  

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,                                                                                                           10 Sept, 2025 

 

We are pleased to offer children in our parish the ministry of Altar Serving. 

The parish invites all children who have recently received their First Holy Communion and who 
would like to serve on the altar during our parish Sunday Masses to attend training each year. 

Please note, this session is only for children who missed the August training sessions in the parish or 
St Declan’s Primary School.  

●​ There will be a training session in the Church on Saturday 8th November, 2-3pm. 

Parents, please return the form in person or via email (office@stdeclansparish.org) to the parish 
office by Monday 3rd November, or bring it with you to the training session. 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

I, ​ ​ ​ ​ ​   (print parent full name), give permission for my child(ren), 

​​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  

to join the Ministry of Service at the Altar at St Declan’s Parish.​  

 

I also give permission for my child to attend the following Altar Servers training session (Please tick 
boxes below): 
 

St Declan’s Parish training session – Saturday 8th November, 2pm 

I understand that a parent needs to attend the training session with our child. 

I understand that my child will be filmed on the live stream recording if he/she ministers at 

the 9am Sunday Mass. 

 

Address: ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  

Contact ph no: ​ ​ ​ ​     ​Child’s School Year ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  

Email address: ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  

Preferred Mass time(s) (please circle times your child is available to serve, keeping in mind that 
Masses other than the Sunday 9am often have more space on the roster.) 

 

Sat 6 pm​ ​ Sun 9 am​ ​ ​ ​ Sun 11 am​ ​ ​ ​ Sun 5 pm
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  

Signature:    ​  ​  ​  ​  ​  Date:   ​  ​  ​  ​  ​  ​  
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